HARRISVILLE POLICE DEPARTMENT

Mark L. Wilson
Chief of Police

Public Notice
Date: 5/14/2025

Re: Use of Automatic License Plate Readers

Utah Code § 41-6a-2003 requires that law enforcement agencies post information
and data regarding the use of Automatic License Plate Readers (ALPR).

The Harrisville Police Department does not currently own or operate any ALPR
systems and has not operated an ALPR system anytime in the last 12 months.
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